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Executive Order 2020-21 prohibits all public gatherings of any number of people until after April 13, 2020 and may be extended. This requires the Kent ISD’s School Board to meet electronically.
The April 20, 2020 School Board meeting will be conducted using a teleconference platform. You are invited to attend by telephone by dialing this number:   +13126266799,,378760504# 
Once you dial into the meeting waiting room, you will be admitted by the moderator just before the meeting begins.
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of an auxiliary aid or service to participate in the meeting, please contact cindyconners@kentisd.org for voice and TDD calls prior to the meeting.
If you wish to make a public comment, you must pre-register using this form.  At the point in the agenda for public comment, the President will state the following:
Members of the public who have followed the instructions on the meeting notice for registering to speak during the public comment portion will be unmuted for 5 minutes to speak. If you would like to provide comments at a future meeting conducted by videoconference or telephone call, please follow instructions on the meeting notice.
The meeting monitor will then read out the phone number that had been preregistered and unmute that participant for the time period specified by the meeting notice.   In the case that the speaker is being disruptive, they will be muted and allowed to remain in a listen-only mode for the remainder of the meeting.

